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I've been boating on the Willamette for over 30 years. 

Congestion was not a problem decades ago, but as the population has grown, it's no 

surprise  that more and more people are using the river. 

As the river gets more crowded, more rules need to be put in place.   

Just like more crowded areas have lower speed limits. 

As the river gets more crowded, it can't be a free for all. 

Wake boats preclude other users in a congested narrow river. 

I urge a no vote on SB1590. 


